
Exhibit 10 
Date: 12/18/2020 

From: Emily Church [mailto:vegetarianlibrarian15@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 7:43 AM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Jordan Cove LNG Permit Extension Comment 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
Dear Coos County Commissioners, 
 
Jordan Cove LNG has always been a bad choice for our area.  Granting them a permit extension 
harms landowners on the pipeline alignment no longer approved by FERC who have already 
withstood 10 years of limitations on their land use and requirements to disclose the permit to 
buyers.  Coos Bay must take the side of our community over a Canadian fossil fuel corporation 
by refusing extension or at least excluding landowners from any permit extension. 
After failing to meet state standards, Pembina has not resubmitted its applications for the 
approvals it would need to move forward in our state.  It has even withdrawn its formal request 
to use the lands of the state for this project.  The county must obtain a legal agreement from 
Pembina agreeing to obtain the Clean Water Act, the Coastal Management Act, and the 
department of State Lands Fill and Removal authorizations from the State of Oregon before even 
thinking about extending this permit. 
Pembina has made a lot of false promises to this community.  The jobs they've brought the area 
have been laid off and their offices in Coos Bay are packed up.  Coos Bay needs to protect the 
jobs of fishermen and the tourism industry whose very lifeblood is the scenic natural splendor of 
our bay.  Our people are and will always be more important than the profits of an out of state 
corporation which has done nothing but lie to us. 
For the sake of our people, our environment, and our lives, please refuse to renew Pembina's 
permit. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Emily Church 
93857 Sunny Hill Ln 
North Bend, OR 97459 
 


